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Dear Sir or Madam 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Newark and Sherwood Allocations & Development Management DPD 
 

 
The Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government has announced that the 
Order revoking the East Midlands Regional Strategy in its entirety will come into effect 

on 12 April 2013.   
 

The Inspector's initial consideration is that because there is an up to date Core 
Strategy, the revocation of the Regional Strategy would not affect the soundness of the 
Allocations and Development Management Policies Development Plan Document.   

 
Any representations about this matter in relation to soundness should be sent to the 

Council by 10 April 2013. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Original Letter Signed 
 
Louise Cooper 

Programme Officer 

 
  


